PRESS RELEASE
Stockholm, 29 August 2017

Catella AB’'s comments on Nasdag
Stockholm’s trading halt for the
company’s class A-shares

Nasdaq Stockholm has decided to halt trading in Catella AB’s class A-shares until further notice.
In consequence, Catella hereby confirms that the company has no unpublished information that
could explain the recent price increase in the company's class A-share.

For further information please contact: Press contact:

Knut Pedersen Johan Héhnel

President and CEO Head of Branding and Positioning
+46 8 463 33 10 +46 70 605 63 34
knut.pedersen@catella.se johan.hahnel@catella.se

Catella is a leading specialist in property investments, fund management and banking, with operations in 13 European
countries. The group has sales of approximately SEK 2 billion and manages assets of approximately SEK 150 billion.
Catella is listed on Nasdag Stockholm in the Mid Cap segment. Read more at catella.com.
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